
Otaru Aquarium

��� yen discount on the adult’s admission fee (��� yen 

discount during the winter season)

https://www.uu-hokkaido.com/corporate/otaru-

aq.shtml

Hokkaido
(Central Hokkaido) See & learn

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Hokkaido Museum

Admission fee for the Main Exhibition Hall 

Adults: ��� yen discount 

High school/college students: ��� yen discount 

Receive one discount voucher for coffee 

Note: Cannot be used with other discount coupons; free admission for 

children up to junior high school and those aged �� or older 

★General admission fee: ��� yen for adults, ��� yen for high school/college 

students

https://www.hm.pref.hokkaido.lg.jp/en/

Hokkaido
(Central Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

See & learn

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Historical Village of Hokkaido

��� yen discount for admission + Discount coupon for coffee at 

“Kaitaku no mura” Restaurant 

*Not valid with other discount coupons  

*Free admission for visitors aged �� and over and junior high school 

students and younger 

★Regular admission: �,��� yen for adults, high school and 

university students

https://www.kaitaku.or.jp/en/

Hokkaido
(Central Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

See & learn

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



https://www.s-hoheikan.jp/en/

�� yen discount on the admission fee 

Note: Cannot be used with other discounts; free for 

junior high school students or younger 

Normal fee: ��� yen

See & learnHokkaido
(Central Hokkaido)Hoheikan

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Ichibankan

��% discount on all souvenirs

https://ichibankan.asia/

ShoppingHokkaido
(Central Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Details of the special 
benefits

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

Official website URL



Showa Shinzan Bear Ranch

��% discount on the admission fee

https://kumakuma.co.jp/

ActivitiesHokkaido
(Central Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



https://www.kitanogurume.co.jp/

[Kita-No-Gourmet] One free �� g package of original “tororo kombu” 

(dried and combed kelp) with each purchase of �,��� yen or more 

[Kita-No-Gourmet-Tei] One free bowl of “Kani-jiru” (crab miso soup) 

for those who order meals

GourmetHokkaido
(Central Hokkaido)Seafood market Kitano Gourmet

Seafood restaurant Kitano Gourmet-tei

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Daikokuya Plaza

Souvenirs 

(including Hokkaido brand products and Hokkaido limited edition 

products) 

��% discount 

★Payment by credit cards and QR codes are available.

http://d-plaza.biz/

ShoppingHokkaido
(Central Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Details of the special 
benefits

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

Official website URL



Kyodo Gakusha Shintoku Farm

Soft serve ice cream ��% off 

★Sales period: From late April until the end of October

https://www.kyodogakusha.org/

GourmetHokkaido
(Eastern Hokkaido)

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Banei Horse Racing

Original goods as a gift for visitors 

★Special offers are only available during the Banei Horse Racing hours. 

Please show your Japan Rail Pass at the General Information Desk on the 

�st floor.

https://www.banei-keiba.or.jp/language/index_en.php

Hokkaido
(Eastern Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Details of the special 
benefits

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

See & learn

Official website URL



Nemuro Kotsu Bus

With a purchase of either a round-trip ticket on the Nosappu Line (from the 

station terminal <‒> Cape Nosappu), a “�-day free pass,” “�-day free pass,” 

or a “day-trip bus ticket (Nosappu Line),” get a free gift of postcards (a set of 

two cards) of the Nemuro �� great views.  

Please present your free pass at the Nemuro Kotsu information counter in 

Nemuro City Tourist Information Center. 

The information counter is open �:��-��:�� and ��:��-��:��.

https://www.nemurokotsu.com/

ActivitiesHokkaido
(Eastern Hokkaido)

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Ashoro-an

��% discount on meals and souvenirs

https://ashoroan.wixsite.com/ashoroan

GourmetHokkaido
(Eastern Hokkaido)

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Tentozan Observatory/ 
Okhotsk Ryu-hyo Museum

��% discount on the adult admission fee

https://www.ryuhyokan.com/guide/en/index.html

See & learnHokkaido
(Eastern Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Takasago Sake Brewery

With a purchase of �,��� yen (tax included) or more, 

receive a free not-for-retail-sale “Kokushimuso sake cup”

https://takasagoshuzo.com/

GourmetHokkaido
(Northern Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Miura Ayako Literature 
Museum

One postcard per visitor as a gift

https://www.hyouten.com/for-visiting

Hokkaido
(Northern Hokkaido) See & learn

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



New Onsenkaku Hotel

Discounted day-trip bathing fee: ��� yen → ��� yen

https://new-onsenkaku.com/

SpaHokkaido
(Northern Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Yoro-na Café

Free cup of whole glutinous rice coffee

https://nayoro-kankou.com/top/

GourmetHokkaido
(Northern Hokkaido)

JR GROUP members are individual private companies and have no capital ties between each other.

Tourist facility benefits
You can enjoy tourist facilities in Japan at discount prices.

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Hakodate Morning Market 
Sakaeya

Receive a free soft drink for each person that shows their "Japan 

Rail Pass" and spend �,��� yen (excluding tax) or more in the 

restaurant.

http://www.sakaeyanet.com

ShoppingHokkaido
(Southern Hokkaido)

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Mt. Hakodate Ropeway

Receive a free postcard with the purchase of a standard-

fare ticket

https://���.co.jp/en/

Hokkaido
(Southern Hokkaido) See & learn

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL



Goryokaku Tower

Free postcard

https://www.goryokaku-tower.co.jp/en/

Hokkaido
(Southern Hokkaido) See & learn

Details of the special 
benefits

Official website URL


